
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Wisconsin Housing and Economic Development Authority will hold a public hearing via 
teleconference beginning at 11:00 a.m. (Central Time), on Wednesday, November 6, 2024, 
regarding the issuance of its Home Ownership Revenue Bonds (the “Bonds”) pursuant to Chapter 
234 of the Wisconsin Statutes, in one or more series, in an aggregate amount not to exceed 
$300,000,000.00, pursuant to a plan of finance. The purpose of the Bonds is to provide  
low-interest-rate loans for the purchase of single-family homes by low- and moderate-income 
residents throughout the State of Wisconsin. 

This public hearing is available to the public through the following toll-free call-in number:          
1-888-212-9810, passcode number: 159 354 902#. Any interested member of the public may 
call this number to listen to, and participate in, the public hearing.  

At the public hearing, all persons will be afforded a reasonable opportunity to express their 
views, both orally and in writing, regarding the issuance of the Bonds as described above.  
Comments made at the public hearing are for consideration by the Members of the Wisconsin 
Housing and Economic Development Authority and the Governor of the State of Wisconsin.  
Interested persons who wish to make a statement at the public hearing should notify the 
Wisconsin Housing and Economic Development Authority by contacting Kathleen Kober at 
kathleen.kober@wheda.com at least 24 hours prior to the public hearing.  Speakers may be 
limited to statements of no longer than two minutes. 

Date of Notice:  October 29, 2024. 


